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Geo-environmental Testing Advisory

May 31, 2017 - As part of the New Westminster Secondary School Replacement Project, Golder
Associates will be conducting geo-environmental tests and environmental monitoring on the
school property. These drill hole tests will be monitored by archaeologists where appropriate,
and will provide supplemental data regarding soil composition and allow for further monitoring
through construction of the new school.

We wanted to provide an update as you might see a crew of four to eight workers and equipment
in the school yard over the coming days.

Start date: May 30, 2017
Estimated duration: 2 weeks

Contact: New Westminster School District
newnwss@sd40.bc.ca
604-517-6240
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